
Subject Safety Warden transfer request-Islamabad
From Muhammad Saleem <mshs706547@gmail.com>
To <hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org>
Cc Rehana Mansha <rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk>
Date 2022-11-08 03:15
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Dear Ma'am


Our safety warden Muhammad Ishfaq is doing his job at SPL Park View F-10 site. He has a request to transfer him to Tarnol filling station,
as we already have a vacant position over there. Following are the application credentials attached with email. So it is here by requested
to please issue him a transfer letter from SPL Park View F10 to Tanol 1 filling station Rwp.


Rehards 
Muhammad Saleem 
Supervisor North 
Islamabad 
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https://webmail.chipconsulting.org/cpsess8955231858/3rdparty/roundcube/?_task=mail&_action=get&_mbox=INBOX&_uid=413&_token=XgK46B4PvLik6q9nAYY00JsFGG0yv0JP&_part=2

